

"Serving the Educational Needs of Munhall, Homestead and West Homestead"

Steel Valley School District

Park Elementary School

4102 Main Street Munhall, PA 15120 (412) 464-3600 ext. 4500 Fax (412) 464-3661

Dr. Thomas Shaughnessy *Principal*

Mrs. Brandi Chalus Guidance Counselor

April 6, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

For the fifth consecutive year, our School Wide Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports (SWPBIS) program will be formally recognized by the state. The program encompasses school culture, student discipline, communications, safety, and security. A teacher-led team oversees this program, and I would like to recognize the following staff members for going above-and-beyond to make this happen:

Mrs. Brandi Chalus
Mrs. Lori Mehalik
Mrs. Shannon Fry
Mrs. Becky O'Shell
Mrs. Holli Bobick
Counselor
Kindergarten
Kindergarten
Fourth Grade
Paraprofessional

I would also like to thank the entire Park Elementary staff for their hard work. During these challenging times, it is more important than ever for school to be a safe and welcoming place for students, and everyone in the building plays a role in making that happen.

Finally, thank you for your continued support. Attending events, volunteering to help out, posting positive comments on social media, and just being another smiling face for students to see at Arrival and Dismissal all helps to make the school a better place!

Sincerely,

Dr. Thomas Shaughnessy

Principal

Park Elementary School